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24th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
National Education Union strike action - Thursday 2 March 2023. 
 
 
As you are aware, the National Education Union have voted to take strike 
action on Thursday 2 March 2023. I am writing to inform you that due to 
general staffing shortages relating to this strike all classes, apart from 1H and 
RA will be closed.  
 
We understand that strike action is by nature disruptive, and while the striking 
members acknowledge that their action creates pressure on families, the 
decision to strike has not been taken lightly. It is done in order to safeguard 
educational quality, to ensure standards for staff and children are protected 
now and in the future. 
 
If you would like to speak to a member of the senior leadership team about 
this matter 
please don’t hesitate to approach one of us. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ann Slavin 
Head 


